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January 15, 2023 
 

Student Trustee 

If you are a grade 10 or 11 student and are interested in becoming a student trustee representing 
students from Innisdale and surrounding secondary schools, please pick up an application package 
and return it completed to the main office by Wednesday, January 24 at 2:15pm. The term of office 
is from August 2024 to July 2025. This is a paid position from SCDSB. You must be available to 
participate in evening SCDSB Board meetings and related duties assigned by the SCDSB. 
Interested candidates must apply and if necessary, elections will be completed at the beginning of 
February. See Mrs. Reid in the office if you have any questions. 

 
Junior 
Basketball Team 

There is a basketball practice immediately afterschool on Monday and Tuesday. We also have a 
home game at 4:30 on Wednesday of this week. 

 

Wrestling Team 

Saturday our wrestlers competed valiantly in the K-bay Wrestling Tournament here in Barrie against 
wrestlers from across Ontario and beyond. Special note to Onyx Aujla-Lelts, Ayden Chalmers, Isaac 
McGourty and Aaliya Parraguez for their Rookie division silver medals and Michael Savoca for his 
Open division gold medal. Good luck to our athletes this Wednesday afternoon as Innisdale hosts 
Georgian Bay's best in our 3rd annual invitational wrestling tournament. 
 

Hospitality 
Program 

Do you want to experience the joy of your favorite Disney movies? Do you want to eat some 
awesome food, and play games to win prizes? Then the Once Upon a Time banquet is for you! The 
event will be hosted on Friday, January 26th from 5-7:30pm. Tickets will be available on school cash 
online for only $15! This cost will cover the entire experience, AND you will get to support your 
fellow peers in this end-of-semester celebration! We hope to see you there and appreciate all of the 
support. 
 

Languages Club Languages Club meets today after school in Room 252. See you there! 
 

Robotics Team Robotics Team members...there will be a brief meeting at the beginning of lunch today. Meet in 
room 165...see you there! 

 
Debate Team On Saturday, six members of Innidale's debate team competed in an online tournament hosted by 

the University of Toronto's Hart House Debate Society. They competed in four rounds of debate 
against teams from across Ontario. Congratulations to our top performing team of Scar Grewal and 
Indigo Aujla-Letts, and congratulations to Leine McKeown for earning Innisdale's highest total 
speaker score. In just five days, Innisdale's debate team is competing in the Ottawa Classic debate 
tournament. Go Invaders! 

 
GSA The GSA is meeting today at lunch in room 120. Come down if you want to help plan some events 

for the next semester and support the LGBTQ2S+ community within the school! 
 

 


